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Your ref: 16/00882/DPP 
Our ref: NA-MLN-030 
   
4 July 2017 
 
Dear Mr King 
 
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (SCOTLAND) ACT 1997  
THE TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (NOTIFICATION OF APPLICATIONS) 
(SCOTLAND) DIRECTION 2009 
ERECTION OF THREE OFFICE/LABORATORY BUILDINGS; FORMATION OF ACCESS 
ROADS, CAR PARKING AND ASSOCIATED WORKS AT EDINBURGH TECHNOPOLE, 
BUSH FARM ROAD, ROSLIN 
 
I refer to your Council’s enclosures received on 8 June 2017with which a copy of the 
planning application relating to the above development was notified to Scottish Ministers in 
accordance with the above mentioned Direction. 
 
Paragraph 2 (i) of the Schedule to the Direction refers to the requirement for notification in 
circumstances where Transport Scotland has advised against the granting of planning 
permission or have recommended conditions which the planning authority does not propose 
to attach to the planning permission. 
 
I understand that Transport Scotland, in their completed TR/NPA/2 form dated 30 June 
2017, have proposed conditions withwhich your Council are content and intend to append to 
the grant of planning permission. 
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Unless your Council can advise further, it appears, therefore, that this application does not 
require to be notified under the terms specified in your e-mail of 8 June 2017. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ALEX KERR 
 
 


